Rick Schroder \\

From: Stephanie Fisher

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:57 PM
To: Kari Thomas; Rick Schroder
Subject: Re: Pool area update

Rick,

Please see the below email from Councilwoman Thomas regarding an agenda item for July 2nd.

Please add the pool discussion to that agenda, and if the bathroom situation isn't resolved by the posting
of the agenda on Friday, then please add that as a separate item.

Kari,

I will add that | hope to have something set up with adult softball to figure out their issues by the end of
this week. Also, we spoke this morning about putting electronic keypads on the doors of the bathrooms.

Thank you,

Stephanie Fisher
Mayor, The City of Johnson City, Texas
(830) 330-0181

The future does not belong to the faint-hearted; it belongs to the brave.
~ Ronald Reagan

From: Kari Thomas <kthomas@johnsoncitytx.org>
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 1:57 PM

To: Stephanie Fisher <sfisher@johnsoncitytx.org>
Subject: Pool area update

Hi Stephanie,
I wanted to add to the agenda for next week. Regarding discussion or action for updating/upgrading pool
facilities. Potentially converting the splash pad fund to go towards smoothing the pool, adding chairs,

and taking out the grass. With the potential for a smaller splash area connected to the pool system.

Also, maybe adding in discussion regarding the bathrooms and how to update and let the community use
them.

Let me know what you think.



